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 TODDLER ROOM 2 

November was such a fun 
month in the Toddler 2 class!  
We learned about the letters I, J 
and K.  We learned how to say 
“Eat,” “Drink,” and “Water” in 
Sign Language.  We also 
learned about sheep, horses, 
and elephants.  For our crafts, 
we did fingerpainting, made 
handprint birds, made 
balloons, painted with Do-A-
Dot paints, and painted 
Cornucopias.  We also enjoyed 
Montessori Work Cycle and 
Story Time.  We ended the 
month by celebrating 
Thanksgiving!  We are looking 
forward to a fantastic December 
and hope everyone has a 
wonderful Holiday Season and 
a Happy New Year! 

Smiles,   

Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                    

What a busy time of the year as we head into holiday 
festivities and other end of the year happenings, like parent 
teacher conferences. The concert is scheduled for mid 
month and we hope to see all of you at Gwen’s big 5 and my 
big 50th mega birthday bash. Besides the Slip and Slide 
Party, this is THE event of the 
year. I’d like to thank everyone 
who has helped support our 
class throughout the school 
year. We could not do this 
without you. Last but not least, 
we always do a major clean up 
and painting over the winter 
break so please make sure you 
take home all art work and your 
child’s other belongings. See 
you next year!   
   
With gratitude, 

Ms. Maddy and Ms. Ali



 

 

                                                                                                           

 

  

 

 TODDLER ROOM 1  

Gobble Gobble to Brrr It’s Cold! 

Hello parents!! What can I say? The year has 
come to an end. We have had an amazing time 
in the toddler room 1.  Some of us have gone 
from just learning how to walk to crawl and  to 
running all over the place. We have 
accomplished so much within this year, I am 
truly astounded, but thrilled and fully confident 
to say I am proud of my students. I’ve seen 
each and every one of them grow into these 
brilliant little human beings. I know they have 
more to come as they transition and move 
forward. For all my new students who still have 
time with us, I can’t wait to see what the new 
year has to offer us. Also how can I not say 
THANK YOU to all my parents who have 
supported us in any kind of way, even with 
stuffing their little mouths with yummy treats 
for all the parties and celebrations we’ve had. 
But most of all, thank you for the mental 
support, we couldn’t have done it without you. 
We will continue to finish out the year with 
learning and showing all our progress we 
gained.. ‘Tis the Season & Happy Holidays to 
you all. See you in the  year 2020:) 

With Love,  

Ms. Chelly and Ms. Jewellery 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2 

  
Happy Thanksgiving! I hope 
everyone had a fun and safe 
Thanksgiving. We sure did enjoy our 
4 day vacation with our families and 
friends. November has come and 
gone so fast, but we say hello to 
December! What will this month 
bring?  New shapes, letters, 
Christmas songs, joy, and the list 
goes on. Come on December, we are 
ready for you.  Parents, just a 
reminder to please bring extra 
change of clothes and underwear for 
our lovely children in the Ch1-2 class. 
Thank you. 

Thank you for your support and 
encouragement, 

Ms. Katema and Ms. Nora 



 

 

  

                                                                               

 

 

                                                                                                       

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1 

Tis the season for celebrations! In November we 
celebrated Violet, Miles and Oliver turning the big 3! 
Ms. Laura celebrated her wedding and birthday (she 
did not turn 3!) We celebrated Thanksgiving and 
talked about all the things we are thankful for while 
also crafting all kinds of turkeys! We continue to work 
on our letters, numbers and shapes while learning to 
be good friends to all. Now it’s December and we 
prepare to celebrate all the festive holidays this 
month! Stay warm friends! 

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

  
 Last month CH-2 enjoyed a fun filled month with art 
activities, science projects, two birthdays and Thanksgiving break.  
Several of the art projects the class enjoyed included turkey 
handprints and painting with tin-foil.  
 A couple of science experiments the class enjoyed were 
creating moon rocks and learning about oil spills and how they 
affect our oceans. 
 The class also celebrated two birthdays, Audrey and Escher’s, 
with treats and walks around the sun.  
 Finally, everyone finished the month with  Thanksgiving 
break with friends and family. 

With gratitude,  

Ms. Fiona and Mr. Will 
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